
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Potlatch will hold a public hearing at their meeting on 
Monday, August 9, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. in the council chambers at City Hall, 195 6th Street, 
Potlatch, ID, to consider the following: 
 
A request by Thomas J. O’Malley and Ann S. Blommer O’Malley to subdivide a parcel in order 
to create a 4-lot subdivision located at the corner of Oak Street and Eighth Street, legally 
described as Lot 1, Block 9, of the Plat of Potlatch and in the Ponderosa Drive right-of-way, 
Government Lot 6, Section 6, Township 41 North, Range 4 West, Boise Meridian, Latah County, 
Idaho. 
 
Copies of the complete files for the above are available for review at Potlatch, City Hall, 195 6th 
Street, 208-875-0708.  Any written testimony of more than one page to be considered at this 
meeting must be delivered to the City Clerk before August 2, 2021 at 5:00 p.m.  Any person 
needing special accommodations to participate in the above noticed meeting should contact the 
City Clerk seven days prior to the meeting at 208-875-0708. 
 
City of Potlatch, Judi Davis, City Clerk-Treasurer 
 
Publish: 7/24/21 


